
Dear HGO Committee members,

I support HB 699 as amended. 

I  don’t believe there is any justification for discrimination based on Covid-19 status as this is a 
violation of my constitutional rights as stated in the Fourth Amendment “The right of the people
to be secure in their persons, etc.”

There are just too many examples of persons being severely injured with way too many actually
dying as a result of these vaccines.

The road to hell is paved with good intentions, but please STOP endangering our lives and support
HB699

Klaus Diefenbach
Middletown, MD


